
Public Notice – Marler Park Fishing Pier Closure 
 

 

Marler Park Fishing Pier, located at 1275 Santa Rosa Blvd, Ft. Walton Beach, FL 

will be closed for an extended period of time. The structure incurred damage 

approximately two years ago from a barge, and the initial inspections had not shown 

damage to the support pilings. The structure has become unstable and will require 

total replacement. The existing pier will be closed and placed off limits until its 

replacement can be accomplished.  

 

Please contact James Puckett, Facilities and Parks Manager, with any questions at 

689-5790. 

 

Reposted, Parks, January 19, 2017 

 

 


